


Thank you in advance and best wishes, 
Christine Massey, M.Sc.



Christine Massey <cmssyc@gmail.com>

OSHA FOIA No. 2022-F-01464 

Turnage, Robb - OSHA <Turnage.Robb@dol.gov> Fri, Dec 10, 2021 at 10:49 PM
To: "cmssyc@gmail.com" <cmssyc@gmail.com>

 

Please find attached a final response to your Freedom of Information Act request to the Occupational Safety and Health
Administration.

 

 

Robert B. Turnage

Technical Information Specialist

 

US Department of Labor – OSHA

Technical Data Center

Directorate of Technical Support

    and Emergency Management

Room N-3508, MS N-3661

200 Constitution Ave., NW

Washington, DC  20210

202.693.2036
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You also may contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) for assistance.  

OGIS offers mediation services to resolve disputes between FOIA requesters and federal 

agencies as a non-exclusive alternative to litigation.  Using OGIS services does not affect 

your right to pursue litigation.  You may mail OGIS at the Office of Government Information 

Services, National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road – OGIS, College 

Park, MD 20740-6001.  Alternatively, you may send an email using the link from their website  

at https://ogis.archives.gov, or address it directly to ogis@nara.gov.  Finally, you can contact  

OGIS by telephone: (202) 741-5770; fax: (202) 741-5769; or toll-free: 1-877-684-6448. 

 

It is also important to note that the service offered by OGIS is not an alternative to filing an 

administrative FOIA appeal. 

 

Thank you for your interest in occupational safety and health. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lee Anne Jillings, Director 

Directorate of Technical Support and Emergency Management 

Lee Anne 

Jillings

Digitally signed 

by Lee Anne 

Jillings 

Date: 2021.12.10 

15:35:36 -05'00'


